Your Name
Democratic Precinct Committeeperson Precinct #
Your address
Your email address and/or phone #

Dear Voter,

There will be a very important election in our nation, state, and county on November 8, 2022. We urge you to VOTE DEMOCRATIC for all offices. It is important because our democracy, our civil rights and human rights are at stake in this election. It is important because DEMOCRATS DELIVER for you. Nationally the Biden administration working with the Democratic majority in Congress have passed legislation to revive our economy from the effects of the pandemic, passed a much-needed infrastructure package, appointed many federal judges, recently passed an inflation-fighting package that also includes significant action to combat climate change. Jobs are being created at a record pace.  Statewide, Governor JB Pritzker along with the state officers and state legislature have delivered major fiscal accomplishments including seven credit upgrades, balanced budgets, eliminating the shameful backlog of unpaid bills, and adding $1 million to the Illinois Rainy Day Fund. In DuPage County the Democratically controlled County Board has provided new reliable voting machines with permanent vote by mail, paid down General Obligation Bonds saving taxpayer money, created a vehicle replacement fund, and cut pension costs.

There are several ways to vote in this election, and we encourage you to plan how you will vote. You may apply for a VOTE BY MAIL ballot and may apply to permanently receive a mail-in ballot in each election. Go to Dupagecounty.gov/Election/VoteByMail to apply for Vote by Mail. EARLY VOTING will start on October 24 at Early Voting locations throughout the county. Go to Dupagecounty.gov/Election/Voting/Early Voting for a list of Early Voting locations and hours. On ELECTION DAY, November 8, you may vote at any polling place within the county, as your ballot will be printed for you when you check in at the polling place.

Please go to dgdemocrats.org/Election-2022 and you can look up all your districts and the Democratic candidates by your address.

If you would like more information about voting or have questions about any Democratic candidates, please contact me or the candidate’s campaign. 
If you would like a yard sign for any Democratic candidates, please contact me and I will deliver the signs to you, or you may pick them up in our Downers Grove Township Democrats office at 908 Curtiss in Downers Grove which is open every afternoon until 6:00 p.m.. 
If you would like to receive our Downers Grove Township Democrats monthly newsletter which includes lots of information about events and issues, please send me an email and we will add you to our list.

PLEASE VOTE!

Your name and signature

